
Doonies Claik
Despite the poor weather the farm has 
been busy and Farmer Lennox has been 
preparing for the winter.

At last our new Educational Unit is open. 
The opening was performed by 
Dame Anne Begg and our Lord 
Provost, George Adams, was in 
attendance.  

Thanks to all the helpers and those 
who came out to support us and 
hope that you will continue to do so. 
Special thanks to the Cove Scouts 
and Cove New Church who lent us 
Marquees and to Loirston School 
and the Ellon Air Cadets for all the 
support they gave us.

We will be working over the next few 
months to put together workshops and events 

which we will offer to schools and groups 
and of course we will need to do fundraising 
events to make sure that the Unit can run. 
Please watch the local outlets and press for 
further information.

Thanks to  all.
Margaret Vieira, Convenor. 
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